
   

As part of the 2017-2018 Newport City Council budget there are plans to remove the  

subsidy to this service. This may well influence whether or not the provider                          

continues to operate through Marshfield !  

 

You can view and respond to the budget proposals using the City Council Website ! 

Your local city and community councillors intend to oppose these plans and 

represent the views of the users in this case. Please come along to a session 

with local Councillors and representatives from City Council to discuss this 

plan in more detail and lets us know why this service is so important to you !  

 

Community Councillor Mathew Taylor can be contacted on - 07598128602,  

He will call you back to discuss this in more detail and arrange to meet you 

in person to gather your views if you wish.  


